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Title
Comment Letter to the City Council regarding Missing Middle Infill Housing Recommendations

Recommended Action
Committee Recommendation:
Not referred to a committee.  Finalize a letter to the City Council summarizing the Commission’s
recommendations regarding Missing Middle Infill Housing.

City Manager Recommendation:
Finalize and forward a recommendation letter on Missing Middle Infill Housing to the City Council.

Report
Issue:
Whether to finalize and forward a recommendation letter on Missing Middle Infill Housing to the City
Council.

Staff Contact:
Leonard Bauer, Deputy Director, Community Planning and Development, 360.753.8206

Presenter(s):
Leonard Bauer, Deputy Director, Community Planning and Development
Joyce Phillips, Senior Planner, Community Planning and Development

Background and Analysis:
The Planning Commission will review and finalize its comment letter to the City Council summarizing
its recommendations regarding Missing Middle Infill Housing.

Attachments:

Draft Recommendation Letter
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